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PUBLIC SERVICE MINISTRY CIRCULAR NO. 16/1985 REFERENCE NO. PS: 16/0/1011 
 
 
 
FROM:   Permanent Secretary, 
    Public Service Ministry. 
 
TO:       All Permanent Secretaries, 
   Heads of Departments and  
              Regional Executive Officers. 
    
 
DATE:   1985-08-05 
 

SUBJECT: 
 

Prohibition of recruitment  
to the position of clerk 1 

 

 
 

Please be reminded that the directive given in my circular No. 3/1977 dated 19th 
January 1977 prohibiting the recruitment of persons at the level of clerk 1 continues to be 
operative. 
 
2. Kindly bring the contents of this circular to the attention of all the employees of your 
organizations, particularly those attached to the personal and accounting units. 
 
 

J. Mc Curdy, 
  For Permanent Secretary 


